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TODDLER ROOM 


We are off to another great month in 
the Toddler class!  We have been 
continuing with our colors and have 
learned about the colors Blue, Green, 
Orange and Purple.  We had fun 
celebrating Easter with an Egg Hunt 
on the playground.  We’ve been doing 
fun art projects like fingerpainting, 
watercolor painting and making 
handprint flowers.  We’ve also 
enjoyed reading books during Story 
Time and doing our Montessori Work 
Cycle.  And since the weather has 
been warming up, we’ve been 
enjoying lots of outdoor play time! 


Smiles,  

Ms. Lindsay, Ms. Jewellery and Ms. 
Paw Soe



 

         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1


What a difference a month makes!! 
We have been enjoying this nice weather 
with very little rain by doing lots of outside 
play time! We enjoyed finishing out the 
month of March learning about amazing 
women and their contributions to history. 
We celebrated Liv’s 3rd birthday on the very 
last day of March! It was a busy holiday 
season for the first week of April. Our class 
learned about Passover and read Easter 
stories. We crafted some Easter chicks to 
celebrate the new life springtime brings. 
Please check orange cubbies for weather 
appropriate extra clothes. 


With so much love,


Ms. Laura and Ms. Nora


     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-2


Hello, friends!


	 Hello, friends! April started off strong with April Fools’ 
Day. We had a fun and friendly day of jokes. We have also 
learned about the celebrations of Passover, Easter, and 
Ramadan. For Easter we had an egg hunt on the playground! 
Next we will celebrate our home planet for Earth Day.


We are excited to welcome Kylo and Amy to our class! We look 
forward to our class continuing to grow throughout the year. 
Parents, remember that teacher conferences are coming up!


As the weather continues to warm up, students should come to 
school prepared for plenty of time outside. Please remember to 
check with Ms. Jen and Mr. Sean to make sure your students 
have approved sunscreen, bug spray, chapstick, etc. at school. 
These products require forms and proper storage in the 
classroom and should not go in backpacks or cubbies. 
Sunglasses and hats are also welcome. Thank you!


With love,


Ms. Jen and Mr. Sean




CONTACT US:


103 LAUREL AVENUE 
CARRBORO, NC 27510


919-869-7368 


Montessoriacademync.com


Read Our Blog at http://blog.montessoriacademync.com


Like Us On Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/
DaycareandPreschoolnc

     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-1


Good day Friends and Family!


	 We have had quite the festive time since our last 
Newsletter. We've remembered the bitter times during 
Passover and appreciated how well we are today. We 
celebrated the victory of light over dark and made our day 
as colorful as possible. We welcomed in the new season of 
Spring and talked about all the new things we will see. We 
are currently celebrating Ramadan, a time to improve 
ourselves and the lives of others. I'm personally looking 
forward to Pajama day on the 16th of April! 


The weather is certainly warming up, but our mornings 
are still chilly. So please, friends and family, remember to 
bring a light jacket or such for your loved ones. Ms. Kuku 
and I will be placing out permission slips for anything you 
would like to be applied to the children such as sunscreen 
and bug spray. Please apply Sunscreen in the morning 
before you come to school! 


The month of April seems to be keeping all her water for 
now, but soon we'll start learning with our own water 
crafts. Currently we are learning about times of the day 
with a focus on night time. Next month we'll be having 
Parent Teacher Conferences and we look forward to seeing 
you all there! 


With gratitude, 

Mr. Will and Ms. Kuku
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